

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

26/9/23 – European Languages Day

CONTACT INFORMATION



www.stanlevprimaryschool.com



01253 763601/761022

The Office is open 8.30am-4.30pm



admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk



Stanley Primary School

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

FRIDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER 2023

REMINDERS

- Looking ahead at next week's forecast, it is due to rain, although it may appear warm, please ensure your child brings a coat.
- The school office is open 8.30 4.30. Any phone calls outside of these hours will not be answered so please leave a voicemail.
- NO GLASS CONTAINERS for food/drink.
- NO DOGS ALLOWED ON SCHOOL GROUNDS.

Y1 READING WORKSHOP

Where: Infant Hall Once you've booked your place please come via the Infant Entrance.

YEAR 1 READING WORKSHOP WEDNESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 1:45PM - 3:00PM

At Stanley Primary we love to read and as a school we are committed to improving reading for all pupils.

In order to develop into fluent and independent readers there are many skills the children need to acquire, therefore we are writing to invite you to our Parent Reading Workshops to show:

- · Reading alongside your child.
- · Why reading is such an important part of the curriculum.
- · How phonics and reading is taught within Year 1.
- · What the Year 1 Phonics reading check looks like.
- · How you can support your child effectively at home.

There will also be the opportunity to look at the phonics books we use in school and to read these with your child.

To book your place please let the office know by Tuesday 26th September.



"You can find magic wherever you look. Sit back and relax, all you need is a book.

To Souss.

Y2 FUNDRAISING

Year 2 raised a fantastic £174.75 doing their Riddles and Biscuits Coffee Morning! A massive thank you to all those who donated and attended.



Please continue reading...

TAEKWONDO

There are a couple of places now available if anyone would like to join the club after school on Thursday. If interested, please call Master Lee on **07779275207**.

http://www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk

PROUD CLOUD AWARDS

We have introduced a new award to be displayed in school. Children in year 1 and 2 will be bringing home a 'Proud Cloud'. We would love to know all about the awards that the children have achieved outside of school so we can display them and share all the clubs, hobbies or activities the children take part in. If children in the juniors would like to share their achievements they can collect a proud cloud from their teacher next week. Reception children will have this opportunity later in the term.

HARVEST DONATIONS



EUROPEAN LANGUAGES DAY

Tuesday 26th September is European Languages Day. On the day, the children are invited to come into school dressed in the colours of their country's flag, face paint or a costume from that country. Your child will learn new language from the chosen country as well as do a range of fun activities.

The countries are as follows:

- Reception United Kingdom (Red, White and Blue)
- Year 1 Spain (Red and Yellow)
- Year 2 France (Red, White and Blue)
- Year 3 Italy (Green, White and Red)
- Year 4 Germany (Black, Red and Yellow)
- Year 5 Denmark (Red and White)
- Year 6 Greece (Blue and White)

(Year 1, 2 and 5 can still wear the colours of the chosen flags but as it is PE Day, they MUST wear PE/Sports clothes)

OPEN DAYS - RECEPTION 2024 INTAKE



Please head over to our website for more information.



Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child's circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child.